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                       A parish school forming children to be faith-filled Catholics, to have a joy for learning, and to be responsible members of our community. 

St. Vincent de Paul School 

March 20, 2025                     
 
 
Dear Families,       
 
 
Lent continues. Pray, fast, give.  
 
As we move through Lent, we begin to see the spring 
flowering trees and shrubs display their beautiful 
blooms. This helps prepare our hearts for the                  
celebration we are waiting for at the end of this          
season, Easter!  

Contracts are due today, March 20!   
To ensure we hold a place for your child please complete your contract. If you are not 
planning on returning, please let us know as soon as possible. 
 
Gala Auction, April 5 
Check with Mrs. Dizon for volunteer opportunities for the auction. kdizon@stvs.us                           
 
Lenten Food Drive 
Our Lenten Food Drive for the parish food bank is next week, April 24-28. These are 
the food items they need: 
 
 Beans, dried or canned  Cereal   
 Chili, canned   Cocoa Mix 
 Fruit, canned   Hamburger Helper 
 Mac & Cheese   Meats, canned 
 Oatmeal Packs   Potatoes, dried 
 Pasta    Peanut Butter 
 Ramen    Rice, bags 
 Rice-A-Roni   Sauce Mixes (taco, spaghetti, gravy) 
 Snack Bars   Spaghetti Sauce, canned 
 Stuffing Mix   Tomatoes, diced 
 Tomato Paste and Sauce  Tuna, canned 
 
New Tommy Hilfiger Uniform Site 
Check out our new school Tommy Hilfiger uniform site. The direct link is on our 
school website at the top of the home page, School Uniform. Going forward, all skirts, 
jumpers, pants, and sweaters need to be purchased from this site. All sweaters will 
need the new logo. Note that there are only two options for boys’ sweaters, pullover   
V-neck long sleeve sweater and V-neck vest.  
http://www.globalschoolwear.com    Our school code is STV108.                                                          
 
Upcoming Field Trips 
We are excited about two upcoming field trips in April. The 4th grade is going to Fort 
Nisqually in Tacoma on April 2nd and the kindergarten class is going to Kelsey Creek 
Farms in Bellevue on April 3rd.  
 
St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us.                                                                                                               
With my love and prayers, 
 

What’s happening? 
 
March 20 
Noon dismissal. Conferences at       
teacher request. 
 
March 21 
Mass, 9am 
Full Dress Uniforms 
 
March 25 
Prek-grade 4 are attending a play at 
the Performing Arts Center. 
These students need to wear                    
full-dress uniforms. 
 
Students in grades 5-8 may wear St. 
Vincent Sweatshirt/T-shirts and Jeans. 
 
March 28 
Mass, 9am 
Full Dress Uniforms 
 
March 29 
1st Communion Retreat 
 
April 1 
8th Grade Parent Meeting, 7pm 
Important information about                               
end-of-the-year activities and                
graduation. 
 
April 2 
4th Grade Field trip to Ft. Nisqually 
 
 
April 5 
60th Diamond Jubilee Gala Auction 
 

 
                                                                

                            

“If God                                                   
is the center                                           
of your life,                                             
no words                                     
are necessary.                                 
Your mere                                      
presence  will                                
touch hearts.”                                      

St. Vincent de Paul                         

                                                                                               


